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OLW NEWS 2017 
Tel:    9460 6684 
Email: principal@olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au 

 Issue: 20       Date: Tuesday, July 18 

     

Dear Parents & Families,  
Welcome back to the beginning of a 

new term and we hope that everyone has 
enjoyed a restful break. Over the holidays 
whilst the site was vacant, we had some 
repair work completed on the ceiling 
outside the staffroom and main student 
entry area. There is now just some minor 
fit-offs to complete the work. 

LITERACY NEWS 
Our Closure Day yesterday enabled 

all staff to gain a deeper understanding of 
the role of talk in facilitating 
comprehension; new thinking on how to 
further strengthen the links between 
reading, writing, listening and speaking; 
and the deeper role of assessment for 
learning.  

Our Literacy Coaching module 
which took place in the senior school each 
Tuesday last term will also be introduced to 
our junior school this semester, but we will 
also be maintaining the coaching module 
in our senior school.  

DANCE PROGRAM 
 Our Dance Program will commence 
next Tuesday and will run each Tuesday 
throughout the term. Dancefever 
Multisport are running the program for us 
this year and at this stage, Simon Woods 
will be our instructor. 

STAFF NEWS 
At the end of last term Mrs Sylvia 

Grabek announced to the staff that she 
and her husband Daniel are expecting 
their first child later this year. This is a very 
exciting time for Sylvia and Daniel and we 
wish them all the best for the impending 
arrival in December! 

Miss Penzo is on leave for the first 
three weeks of term. During this time Mrs 
Shirley Schroeder, who is well known to 
the students, will taking over teaching 
responsibilities for the Year 1/2P class. 

We welcome Mr Matthew Jones to 
our staff. Matthew and one of his 

associates have previously provided 
support to some students and families off 
site, but he will now be working at OLW 
each Monday, giving greater access for 
families and students who need support. 

CONFIRMATION PARENT-CHILD NIGHT 
 There is a Confirmation Parent – 
Child Night next Tuesday evening at 
7.00pm for the parents and candidates 
who will be celebrating the Sacrament on 
Friday September 15. Please make sure 
that you have this date in your diary. 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL DONATIONS 
 Thank you to everyone who has 
donated blankets to our Winter Appeal; 
our box is now overflowing! Our SRC has 
been out canvassing our community 
recently, as can be seen in the photos in 
today’s newsletter, and we will continue to 
gratefully accept any other donations over 
the coming few weeks.  
 Enjoy the term! 

Kevin Burke 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE 
SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 

All Year 6 students who have been 
Baptised in the Catholic faith are invited to 
receive the Sacrament of Confirmation 
on Friday September 15 at 7:00pm. Bishop 
Terry Curtin will be the celebrant at this 
Sacrament. 

A Commitment Mass for this 
Sacrament will take place on Sunday 
August 20 at the 10:00am Parish Mass in 
the Church. It is an expectation that all 
Confirmation candidates attend this Mass.  

A Parent/Child Reflection Evening 
for Confirmation will take place 
on Tuesday July 25 at 7:00pm in the Senior 
Learning Space. It is essential that the 
Confirmation candidates and at least one 
parent attends this meeting. 

Catherine Laycock  

(Religious Education Leader) 
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OLW TERM 3 2017 
SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 

JULY 
TUE 18 STUDENTS RESUME CLASSES 
THUR 20 eLEARNING NETWORK  
FRI 21 PRINCIPALS MEETING 
TUE 25 CONFIRMATION PARENT – 

CHILD NIGHT @ 7.00PM 
 

AUGUST 
TUE 1 P & F MEETING 
WED 2 ED BOARD MEETING 
FRI 4 100 DAYS OF PREP 
 YEAR 3/4 BASKETBALL 

TOURNAMENT 
WED 9 WELLBEING CLUSTER 
FRI 11 YEAR 5/6 BASKETBALL 

TOURNAMENT 
TUE 15 FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION 

– MASS @ 10.00AM 
FRI 18 PRINCIPALS MEETING 
SUN 20 CONFIRMATION 

COMMITMENT MASS @ 
10.00AM 

MON 21  BOOK WEEK 
WED 23 AUTHOR VISIT 
THUR 24  DEPUTY PRINCIPALS 

MEETING 
FRI 25 YEAR 3/4 INDOOR SOCCER 

TOURNAMENT 
THUR 31 REL NETWORK 
 FATHER’S DAY STALL 
 

SEPTEMBER 
FRI 1 YEAR 5/6 INDOOR SOCCER 

TOURNAMENT 
WED 6 ED BOARD MEETING 
FRI 8 WORKING BEE 
FRI 15 SACRAMENT OF 

CONFIRMATION @ 7.00PM 
MON 18 CLOSURE DAY – PARENT / 

TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
THUR 21 WELLBEING CLUSTER 
FRI 22 WEAR YOUR FOOTY 

COLOURS DAY 
                        LAST DAY OF TERM 

DISMISSAL – 1.00PM 

St Vinnies Winter Appeal 

Blankets are one of 
the most wanted items 
during the cold winter 
months. In Victoria, St 
Vincent de Paul distributes 
thousands of blankets each year.   

This year, the SRC has agreed 
to take part in this appeal. We are 
encouraging all families to donate a 
blanket or two in good condition to 
help someone who is less fortunate 
than us in order to stay warm this 
winter.  
 

 
 
Our SRC have been out 

canvassing the local shop owners for 
support by allowing us to advertise 
flyers on their shop windows. We are 
very grateful for their support! 

Students or families are able to 
leave all clean blankets at the 
collection area in the school office. 
The SRC will organise their 
distribution with the local St Vinnies 
sub-branch.  

Many thanks for your support, 
OLW SRC 
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SECONDARY ENROLMENT NEWS 
 
SANTA MARIA COLLEGE NORTHCOTE 

As a family attending a primary school within our Priority Parish zone, we hope that you will 
visit our College and consider our school as place for your daughter to flourish. We understand 
that few decisions in life hold the same significance and importance as choosing the right 
school for your daughter. At Santa Maria College we are always pleased to welcome new 
families to our warm and vibrant community. Please visit our website for further 
information or simply call our Registrar, Mrs Kylie Lawtey, to discuss enrolment or to book a 
tour. 
  

KEY ENROLMENT DATES FOR YEAR 7 2019 INTAKE 

Timing of the Year 7 2019 enrolment process has changed in line with Catholic Education 
Melbourne guidelines. The new process will result in Catholic secondary colleges offering 
places for Year 7 enrolment in Terms 3 and 4 of Grade 5. 
 
25 August 2017 – Applications for enrolment in Year 7 2019 close 
13 October 2017 – Offers of places to prospective Year 7 2019 students posted 
27 October 2017 – Final date for families to accept offers made 

  

Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Kylie Lawtey on 9488 1630 if you have any questions. We 
hope to see you at one of our Talk & Tours soon! 

 

  



 

  

 
 



 

   



 

  

Parish of Our Lady of the Way Kingsbury 
Presbytery: 13 Green Ave, Kingsbury, 3083 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr Terry Bergin             Tel: 9462 1221            School Tel: 9460 6684 

Email: terrybergin1@bigpond.com 

 

Parish Website: OLW Kingsbury 

Mass Timetable 

Saturday – Vigil Mass: 

Sunday: 

Weekdays: 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Rosary Monday to Saturday: 

Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: 

6.00PM 

8.00AM and 10.00AM 

10.00AM 

Saturday from 5.15 to 5.45PM 

9.30AM 

After Mass Daily 

Friday from 9.00 to 9.30AM 

Baptisms and Marriages by appointment: Please ring 9462 1221 

 

 

Entrance Antiphon: As for me, in justice I shall behold your face; I shall be filled with the vision 

of your glory. 

 

Communion Antiphon:  The sparrow finds a home, and the swallow a nest for her young; by your 

altars, O Lord of hosts, my King and my God. Blessed are they who dwell in your house, for ever 

singing your praise. 

 

Readers for Sunday Mass   
16th Jul 6pm E Almeida 8am M Brown 10am N Bucchan 

23rd Jul 6pm M Nolan 8am K McGrath 10am J Aroquianadin 

 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 
16th Jul 6pm M Nolan 10am D Grant 

23rd Jul 6pm K Zanini 10am I Lowe  

 

OLW Church Cleaning Roster 

29th Jul  Professional Cleaners 

12th Aug Thien Lan Nguyen and E Nguyen and Charles 

OLW Sacristy Linen Laundering Roster 
23rd Jul Joy Conway 

30th Jul Judy McColl 

 

 

12th Jul  Church Account  $1064.00 

   Presbytery Account  $783.00   

 

16th July 10am Mass: Today we remember Antoinette de Zoysa and Luckmal de Zoysa. We also 

remember the anniversary of Millie McCurry. 

  

Parish lunch: Don’t forget our parish lunch on the 26th July. 12pm at Coopers, Bundoora. 

 

Little Sisters of the Poor from St Georges Rd Northcote, will be at OLW next weekend asking 

for our support. They will be speaking at 6am and 10am masses. 

 



 

  

Jack Cusack – a modern day Dad …continued. 

 

Q: Jack, what was your involvement when Monica was going through labor and childbirth 

with your 14 kids? 

Jack: Dads were left at home basically. They had no involvement at all. We were living in North 

Melbourne when our first boy was born and we had to walk to the hospital in Carlton while 

Monica was in labor…because she didn’t want to be there too early. Then I walked home and 

waited to find out what happened. After a while I walked to the nearest phone box and rang to see 

how it was going. There were a lot of phone boxes around theN, nearly on every corner. Late on, 

we just used to call an ambulance to pick Monica up because I had to stay home to look after the 

kids. 

Monica: I can still remember…we had four boys and then we had a girl. Jack was getting a lift to 

work with his workmate Bill. I was in labor so they dropped me off at the hospital on the way and 

then kept going to work. Coming home – he didn’t get a job that day, he got appearance money – 

Jack called in to see how things were going and the girls told him he had a baby daughter. I 

remember Bill said to me later, “He came out with this stunned look on his face and told me he 

had a baby girl and when I asked how Monica was, he just looked at me and told me he’d forgot 

to ask!” (laughing). 

 

Q: So, what are your thoughts on the changing family roles for men and women these days? I 

don’t suppose you would have seen many stay-at-home dads or women working full time back 

in the fifties… 

Jack: No, but I can see the value in it. Women can have very well paying jobs these days and can 

often do better than men and, you know, some women just want to work… 

 

Q: And some dads want to spend more time on the home front too… 

Jack: Yep. I can see the value in it. Just wasn’t done back then. 

 

          Clint, father 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASPIRE FINANCIAL & RETIREMENT PLANNING PTY LTD 

SPECIALIST IN TAXATION, SUPERANNUATION, RETIREMENT PLANNING, CENTRELINK 

ISSUES AND ESTATE PLANNING.  CONTACT MIKE OR GAVIN JOLLEY ON 93003388  

Sue & Chris Schembri – Astro Graphics: 93507033. For All Your Designing & Printing Needs. 

Do you need advice or help from an interior designer? Phone: Thien (Nathan) Nguyen. 0434 359 709. 

Need a computer expert? Call Tony on 0423694938 for a free quote. 

For Home, carpet, window, garden & Lawn maintenance contact Georgeta 0415366709 

A & G Home and Office Furniture Removals. 94643931. 


